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Route 1 southbound right lane closed for emergency 
roadway repairs in South Brunswick, Middlesex County  

Expect delays through the evening commute 
 

(Trenton) – The right lane on Route 1 southbound is closed for emergency roadway repairs 
between Sand Hill Road and New Road in South Brunswick, Middlesex County. Motorists 
should expect delays during the evening commute and are advised to consider alternate 
routes. 
 
Earlier today, Tuesday, June 25, the right lane on Route 1 southbound was closed south of 
Sand Hill Road in South Brunswick for emergency roadway repairs. One lane remains open. 
Repairs will continue overnight, including milling and paving a portion of the roadway. Work 
is expected to be completed by 6 a.m. tomorrow, Wednesday, June 26. Motorists are 
advised to slow down, use caution, and expect delays or plan alternate route.    

 
The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. 
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for 
construction updates and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on X 
(Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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